i £R. NEWCASTLE." TELEPHONE . 21891 (3 LiNES),

/P.

Tlopd’'s Register of Shipping,
Collingwood Buildings, Newcastle-on-Tyne, 1.

8th September, 1948,

The Secretary, R
London. Bt B

Dear Sir,

8.8, "WILLODALE",

With further reference to your letter of
the 9th August and subsequent correspondence, we
shall be glad to learn if Mr., McCallum is to attend
in the London Office mrior to the enquiry fixed
for Monday, 20th instent, with regard to the loss
of the above ship. It is anticipated this will
be the case but if not we shall be obliged if the
structural plans of the ship, together with the
First Entry Report and shell plan, if available,
could be forwarded to this Office for examination.

With regard to the extracts from the journals
of Mr. Ronald and Mr. Sowden required by your letter
of the 18th August, 1t 1s proposed to certify these
extracts under my signature but if another arrangere nt
is desired, perhaps we may be informed.,

Yours faithfully,
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